
September 26, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: William Dean, Assistant for Operations
Office of the Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Larry W. Camper, Director /DGillen for RA/
Division of Waste Management 
  and Environmental Protection
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards

SUBJECT: NUCLEAR MATERIAL SAFETY AND SAFEGUARDS
PRESENTATION AT THE IAEA “INTERNATIONAL PROJECT
ON EVALUATION AND DEMONSTRATION OF SAFETY
DURING THE DECOMMISSIONING OF NUCLEAR FACILITIES

In accordance with management Directive 3.9 and subsequent Office of the Executive Director
of Operations (OEDO) guidance, information is provided below regarding a short presentation
to be made while on foreign travel, to an international group.  A copy of the slides is also
attached.  The presentation does not involve policy issues.  This information is provided for your
transmittal to Commissioner’s Assistants, for information.

Meeting: International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) “International Project on Evaluation
and Demonstration of Safety During the Decommissioning of Nuclear Facilities”

Place: IAEA Headquarters, Vienna, Austria

Dates: October 17-21, 2005

Presenter: Dominick A. Orlando, Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards, 
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection (NMSS/DWMEP)

Title: Safety Assessments in the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s
Decommissioning Program”

cc:
Jack Strosnider, NMSS
Margaret Federline, NMSS
Donald Cool, NMSS

Attachment:  Presentation Slides: Safety Assessments in the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
         Commission’s Decommissioning Program 

CONTACT:  Dominick Orlando, NMSS/DWMEP 
(301) 415-6749
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